
 

 
Colusa Unified School District  

Heart of the Hawk Recognition 
 
The Colusa Unified School District wishes to recognize employees, volunteers, community 
members, and students for their exemplary service in the classroom, school, district or 
community through the gift of time, talent, or resources.  
 
We would invite District and School Employees as well as members of Colusa Unified School 
Community to nominate candidates that embody the following qualities: 

 
Teamwork and Leadership 

 
The nominee exemplifies cooperation, morale, and teamwork; displays courtesy,  
diplomacy, flexibility and is responsive to others.  The nominee consistently provides effective 
and sensitive leadership through knowledge, example, and selflessness. 

 
Creativity and Innovation 
The nominee offers new and creative ideas that result in improved student learning and/or 
enhanced services to students in the classroom, school, or district. 
 
Commitment and Dependability  
The nominee consistently produces work of high quality and provides outstanding  
service to the Colusa Unified School Community.  The nominee invests oneself in the position 
and exhibits a high level of commitment; often makes personal sacrifices to complete the work 
or handle a temporary increase in workload. 
 
Community Service Activity 
While maintaining excellent work habits, the nominee engages in activities outside the regular 
work schedule that benefit Colusa Unified School or the community at large. 
 
 



Colusa Unified School District 
Heart of the Hawk Recognition 

Nominee:  ____________________________        Date: __________________ 

Nominated By:  ________________________ 

Please provide a brief description of the nominee’s attributes and reason(s) for  
your nomination in the space below.  Return the Nomination Form to the Office 
of the Superintendent.  


	Nominee: Gay Seaver
	Date: 3/30/21
	Nominated By: Gayle Bradbury
	of the Superintendent 1: Mrs. Seaver has been a huge help to the Seniors at CHS.  Whether it be for Scholarship Information, help with FAFSA applications or any question they may have about goals after high school. She has been the steady hand leading the counseling office in helping this Senior class during this unprecendented time with guidance that only she can offer.  Her door is always open, she never turns a student away that has a question in regards to their future.  This Senior class has faced many obstacles with new staff and life changes and she is the tride and true member of that department who has been there to guide them.  She is appreciated by many parents and students who she took the time to sit down and walk them through the FAFSA application which can be quite daunting. I appreciate all her time, effort and support she has given this class of 2021.


